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January 9, 2025 

 
Notice of Vacancy 

Division I 
 
A vacancy on the Board of Directors of the West Basin Municipal Water District (West 
Basin) has occurred as of January 2, 2025. The Board will consider appointing a 
candidate to fill the vacancy. The Division I seat represents the Cities of Carson, Palos 
Verdes Estates, Rancho Palos Verdes, Rolling Hills, Rolling Hills Estates, and the 
unincorporated Los Angeles County areas of Rancho Dominguez.  
 
The Board will be accepting letters of interest and resumes, as well as any additional 
relevant supporting documents, for candidates to be considered for appointment. The 
term of office for this seat expires in December 2026 and an election to fill that seat will 
be held at the General Election on November 3, 2026. At that time, the person appointed 
to fill the current vacancy may choose to run for a full four-year term of office that would 
commence once the election has been certified in December 2026. 
 
Candidates must be registered to vote in Division I of the West Basin Municipal Water 
District. Desirable qualifications for this position include: 
 

• Interest in local, state, and regional water issues; 
• Knowledge of the legislative process; 
• Proven ability to work with local communities; and 
• A history of community leadership. 

 
All individuals interested in this opportunity are encouraged to submit a letter of interest 
and resume, as well as any additional relevant supporting documents, as follows: 
 

Mail or drop off:                   OR Email: 
West Basin Municipal Water District  Division1Vacancy@westbasin.org 
Division I Vacancy     
Board Secretary 
17140 S. Avalon Blvd. 
Carson, CA  90746 

 
Documents must be received by 4:00pm on February 7, 2025. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Desiree Quintero at 310-660-6263. 
 


